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No.DHD/WS/12/2024                          Dated: 17-05-2024 

To, 
PCE-CCG 
GM(E)-CCG 
 

Sub: Construction of new railway quarters (Type-II, III, IV) on 

replacement account at Dahod. 

 

It has been brought to the notice of union that most of the existing 

railway quarters of Dahod are very old and beyond repair work condition.  The 

works department facing hardship for day-to-day maintenance due to various 

reasons as a result the residence of the railway colony is facing severe hardship 

due to poor maintenance of railway quarters. Requisite action needs to be taken 

by the Engineering department to ensure day to day maintenance of all railway 

quarters at Dahod. 

 

You are therefore requested to do the needful for construction of new 

Type-II, Type-III, Type-IV quarters on replacement account at Dahod to meet 

with the requirement of railway quarters. 
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